World Economic Forum Att. Professor Klaus Schwab 91-93 route de la Capite CH 1223 Geneva, Switzerland

No.: 3747864

The Hague, 26 November 2020

Dear Professor Schwab,

Thank you for sending me the book written by you and Mr Thierry Malleret 'COVID-19: The Great Reset'. I do appreciate this kind gesture.

These are extraordinary times. Amidst the challenge of combatting the COVID-19 pandemic, we also have an obligation to build back better, so that our economic recovery is sustainable and our communities are secure and resilient. At the same time, there are also extraordinary opportunities. As the world rebounds and aims to emerge better equipped from the repercussions of the pandemic, we can strengthen resilience to all kind of risks. Your book provides us a worrying, thus hopeful analysis for a better future.

It was with regret that we had to postpone our meeting scheduled for 24 November. However, please be assured that I am looking forward meeting you as soon as the occasion arises.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Rutte Prime Minister of the Netherlands